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The Term ends with a full School, once again! 
 

How fabulous it has been this week to have all the Forms back in School 
with us!  It has been a real treat to hear the sounds of learning and 
laughter, spilling from every doorway! 
 
The children are coping brilliantly with the stringent hygiene  
routines and also the social distancing.   
 
We have seen a return to ‘old school’ games in the playground, which 
the children are really enjoying!  They have also been very creative in  
inventing new rules for their favourite games! 
 
We are delighted that we have been able to complete our phased return 
for the whole School prior to the end of term.  We are aware that not all 
Schools are as fortunate as we are, however, we are very pleased that 
we have been able to afford all our pupils the opportunity to return to a 
more normal learning environment, prior to the summer holiday.  
 

 

Congratulations to this week’s  

Stars of the 
Week! 

Rec: James for showing a positive         
attitude and being fully engaged during 
activities. 
Rec: William for completing lots of       
activities at home and impressing Mrs 
Milne.   
F1: Lara for completing all activities to 
the best of her ability and continuing to 
have a very positive attitude. 
F1: Arman for working very hard in all 
subjects and playing so well alongside his 
friends.     
F2: Emily for putting her all into             
everything she does! 
F2: Amelia for being conscientious and 
playing beautifully with lots of different 
friends. 
F3: Archie for fabulous independent 
Maths work. 
F3: Emily for being delightful, smiley and 
working really hard. 
F4: Eesa for settling back into School and 
focusing on his work so well. 
F5: Hayat for fantastic work in Maths and 
English this week. 
F6: Ayesha and Iman for being super role 
models in School.  

~ ~  Form 4 Joke of the Week  ~ ~  
 

What’s the difference between a fish  

and a piano? 
 

You can’t tuna fish 

 
 
 
 
 

Many Happy Returns to all the children who are celebrating 
their birthday at the end of term or during the holidays. 

  Hashim Rec    Spencer KG 

  Oliver KG     Aleem F5 

  Kim F1     Freya F3 

  Myah F2     Max KG 

  Noah KG     Samuel Rec 

Form Photographs 
Thank you all for sending in your pictures for the Form photos so quickly.  
The individual photos are now all with the photographer to create our 
montages.  Huge thanks also to the Form Reps—we are very grateful for 
your help with organising the distribution of words or pictures. 
We are looking forward to seeing the finished results. As soon as they 
are all ready we will send out details via ParentMail of how you can get a 
copy of your Form photo.  

 

Form 6 WPS Cookbook—Now On Sale! 

Our F6 WPS Cookbook is now on sale!  Don’t miss the opportunity to  
purchase your very own copy of this fantastic cookbook!  Priced at just 
£3 for one, £5 for 3 or £7 for 3, it is a bargain not to be missed! Please 
send the exact money to Miss Kendal and help support our F6 pupils in 
their fundraising for Cancer Research.  Each F6 pupil has designed their 
own cover, so if you have a preference please be sure to mention this 
when you order. 

Stars & Birthdays 
During our period of Remote Teaching and 

Learning,  we have continued to award 
‘Stars of the Week’ and to celebrate  

Birthdays, as we would normally.  The ‘Star 
of the Week’ certificates will be included in 

your end of term envelope. Birthday  
stickers will be given out in ‘bubbles’ next 

week.  

F3 - 6 ESBs 
Well done to the pupils in Forms 3 - 6 who took 

part in the English Speaking Board (ESB)  
assessments this term.  The outstanding results 
have been returned to the children today. The 
children all worked incredibly hard and can be 

extremely proud of themselves!  


